

Neighbourhood Plan - Communications Group

24th July 2024 - 7.30pm Shaugh Prior Village Hall

Minutes

Apologies - Jason Ellmers (JE)

Present - Paul Vann (PV) Ian Cleaver (IC) Simon Francis (SF) Barrie Spencer (BS) Cathie Boulting (CB)

1. It was agreed by all that the point 1 to Appoint a Communications Group Chair would be more appropriate to be delayed and included in the next Strategy Group Meeting for agreement and vote.
2. Through to point 5. BS gave thanks to the Comms Group for the work produced to create a well thought-out professional document. BS briefly discussed Bickleigh Parish and other 'like' plans. IC raised key milestones and requirement for multipoint. BS discussed early consultation, engagement and guidance through the process. BS has applied for a £5000 grant. Further discussion on comms lead by IC.

BS Discussed the addition of social housing and SHDC/DNPA, also residents (in Parish Area) engagement and evidence engagement. SF lead discussion on commencing community engagement. IC suggested changing the order under the timescales, area boundary design. BS has informed DNPA (1st July) to date no response. BS suggested the benefit of looking at the Kingston, Devon Plan.

SF felt it beneficial to pull together the key points from other NP's. As a result of the general discussions around the communication points/list IC will re organise the points and submit them to the group for distribution and discussion with the Strategy Group. Each of the 9 points need to be considered, discussed and communicated for each stage.

Date of next meeting of NP Strategy Group (whole group) 11th September 2024 at Lee Moor Public Hall at 7.30pm

Close 8.30pm